## **HUNTINGDON ÅREA HIGH SCHOOL**

2400 Cassady Avenue, Suite 1 Huntingdon, PA 16652

Phone: (814)643-1080 Fax: (814)643-3800 Website: http://huntsd.org

Mr. Travis R. Lee, Principal Mrs. Kristen C. Streightiff, Assistant Principal

"ALL LEARNERS, ALL FUTURES"

July 27, 2021

Dear 9th Grade and New Learners, Parents, and Guardians,

We want to welcome your learner to Huntingdon Area High School! As the new school year begins, we want the important transition from the Middle School to the High School to go as smoothly as possible, especially during this unprecedented time in education.

We are holding the Freshmen and New Learner orientations on Wednesday, August 11, 2021. There will be two sessions held for your convenience. The first will be held at 1:00 pm and the second at 6:00 pm. Each session will last approximately 45 minutes to an hour and will cover the same materials. The orientation will cover topics such as building expectations, graduation requirements, academic/career planning, and a school tour.

We ask that no more than two parents/guardians accompany our students to their orientation. Currently, you do not have to wear a mask inside the building but this is subject to change. In accordance with the Pennsylvania Department of Health, we do encourage face coverings for those individuals not fully vaccinated.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Huntingdon Area High School! If you have any questions, I can be reached by email at tlee@huntsd.org or by phone at (814) 641-2136.

Sincerely,

Mr. Travis R. Lee HAHS Principal